
Norris PTA Newsletter

UpcomingPTA Events

March 22

PTA Interest Meeting

March 23

Popcorn Friday

March 26-29

Box Top Collection Week

April 2

Coffee with Administrators ς
Writing Focus  9:30 am

April 19 

PTA General Membership 
Meeting

April 20

Popcorn Friday & Spring 
Carnival

April 25-27

BOGO Book Fair

April 27

PTA Sponsored Magic Show

Visit us at NorrisPTA.org
Follow us on Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/NorrisPTA
Follow us on Twitter @NorrisPTAFrisco

A Note from the PTA President

March 2018 Edition

Hello Norris Families!

Wow, the year is already half over and we have 
accomplished so much as a school and a PTA. We are so 
proud that we have 475 people that have joined our PTA to 
support our students and staff here at Norris. We have been 
busy and here are some things we have accomplished so far 
this year: the Norris Fun Run, 2 Book Fairs, 2 Classroom 
Parties, 5 Popcorn Fridays, 4 Spirit Store Fridays, 5 Events for 
our Staff, a Tears and Cheers Event for parents, Watch DOGS 
Event for students and Dad figures, 3 School Wide Programs, 
Walk to School Day and so much more. All these events and 
programs that the PTA does for the school could not be 
accomplished without your support and volunteered time.
Even though the year is half over, we still have a lot planned 
for the rest of the year. We had our Family Fit Night on 
March 8th, where we had 26 vendors represented 
throughout the event. On April 20th we will have our 
Carnival with lots of games, a larger petting zoo, cake walk, a 
train for the children to ride and so much more, watch out 
for more details after Spring Break. We look forward to 
partnering with you throughout the rest of the year.
Thank you for your continued support of your students and 
the staff at Norris Elementary.

Sincerely,
April Tate

NorrisPTA.org
https://www.facebook.com/NorrisPTA
https://www.facebook.com/NorrisPTA
twitter.com
NorrisPTA.org
NorrisPTA.org


Get Involved!

Membership Update!
Thank you to all those that have joined 

the PTA! Our award winning PTA has  475 
members. Our goal is to have one 

member for each student at Norris, a 
voice for every child. We still need about 
360 more members. Please  watch the 

video included below to see how being a 
member of the PTA helps Norris 

Elementary. Questions? Please contact 
Simran Bhindi 

(membership@norrispta.org).

JOIN THE WATCH D.O.G.S.!

Dads Of Great Students is sponsored by the 
NorrisElementaryPTA. 

This organization encourages fathers and father 
figures to volunteer for a day in their 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎschool. Fathers gain insight into their 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴΣ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ 
tasks, and provide a positive male role model for 
the community.

Choose a day a to volunteer and complete the 
required background check. To complete the 
volunteer background check 
visit:https://forms.friscoisd.org/backgroundcheck/

Sign Up: http://www.norriswatchdogs.com

https://youtu.be/xtYx2gclTA4

mailto:membership@norrispta.org
https://forms.friscoisd.org/backgroundcheck/
http://www.norriswatchdogs.com/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https://youtu.be/xtYx2gclTA4&h=ATPdhNha8DSeFrF-BKH04L3rhNJpgRNQIQ-lmn_7saJFupV-NH2S3x_9NIXNarelZivuJn9axiGSULTtZgrwae3QkM8OfifU6dzQm45-lSA9giBYke_MKwIGznAc0ouF9ID-gVpVa7h6yWfuNmAYjhoEb3XhI86c862UCTrDWJbilHQJ7A_UFsalaK7z_f6pI4hi84aL1jAYuWO0Dmzi6DQBBvKJNtdh8emEeaEI0oNT4OlEqVNa3uHiyIpuvUMYKQOu9KOk5_V-HyznxivLGIkzN5qW6FjVMVgVw79VAvEBGb8f


Fundraising Events!

Norris Fun Run!
Our largest fundraiser, the Norris Fun Run, was held 

Friday, October 27th! During their Specials time, 

students walked/ran around a track set up while 
parents, teachers, and classmates cheered them 
on! With your support, we raised over $21,000. 
With that money, the PTA will be able to put more 
books into the school, bring special enrichment 
programs into the school (Drum Café, Dr. Recess, 
CŀƳƛƭȅ {¢9a bƛƎƘǘΧύ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǘƘŜ 
opportunity to apply for grants for educational tools 
to enrich their classroom and grade levels.

Spring Carnival is coming April 20th!



{ƻ CŀǊ ǘƘƛǎ ¸ŜŀǊΧΦΗ

Book Fairs!
Thank you so much for your support of our Wild 
West Book Fair in September and our Paws for 
Books Fair in February. Both were such a success 
with sales over $22,000 combined. It is always so 
fun to watch the children selecting books. We 
look forward to seeing everyone for our BUY 
ONE, GET ONE FREE Book Fair, April 25-27, 2018!

We Love Our Teachers and Staff

Thanks to your support, we have been able to show our teachers some love this year 
with a Back to School Luncheon, Spooky Breakfast, Pies & Coffee, a Holiday Cookie 
Exchange and a Souper Bowl Lunch. 



Stay Involved!

Room Parents!
Thank you to all the parents who helped with the 
Winter and Valentines parties. They were a HUGE 
success. We appreciate all that you do! Want to 
ƘŜƭǇΚ LǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƻƻ ƭŀǘŜΦ ²Ŝ ǎǘƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƻƴŜ ǇŀǊǘȅ ƭŜŦǘΦ 
Please contact room parent coordinator Dana 
Duttarer at roomparentchair@norrispta.org

POPCORN FRIDAYS!
We still have 2 popcorn Fridays left! Please be 
sure to send in $1 prior to the due date to 
have popcorn delivered to your student. 
Please label with student and teacher name.

Co-Room Parent Opening!
Room parents have been assigned to most 
classes, but we are still looking for Co-Room 
Parents for Ms. Conn!

Money Due Popcorn Friday

March 21st March 23rd

April 18th April 20th



Healthy Lifestyles!

Walk to School Day!OnWednesday, October 

4th Norris students participated in International Walk to 
School Day! Students who rode the bus to school were also 
able to participate by walking around the school with PTA 
volunteers. Due to the generous donations from Sprouts, 
Market Street and DX3, all participating students were 
offered an apple or banana, bottle of water and free 4 
session pass to DX3 upon arrival to school. Great job Norris 
students for taking steps towards a healthy lifestyle!

3 Simple Tips for Staying Healthy During Cold Season

1. Wash hands often - hand washing really does matter! Try 
ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ άIŀǇǇȅ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅέ ǎƻƴƎ ǘǿƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǳǎŜ ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ƻŦ 
soap while you wash your hands.

2. Get a good ƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ sleep -ȅƻǳǊ ōƻŘȅΩǎ ƛƳƳǳƴŜ ǎȅǎǘŜƳ ƛǎ 
compromised when you are sleep deprived. School aged 
children should strive for 10 hours of sleep each night.

3. Eat well - well balanced nutrition is the best pathway 
towards overall health. Eat your vegetables, lean proteins 
and drink plenty of water!

Family Fit Night ςMarch 8th

This was a fun filled night for the whole 
family. Thank you for joining us.  



Raise money for Norris!

COMMUNITY PARTNERS
You can help Norris Elementary PTA with our fundraising efforts by participating in the many 
different rewards programs available.Please see below the number of ways you can help. If you 
have any questions, please contact our Community Partners Chair,Ashley Hale at 
hale.ashley@gmail.com.

Box Tops for EducationςBuy your favorite box tops products, 

cut out the box top and send box tops to school with your child 
during the collection drive in the fall and spring. *Check out the new 
.ƻȄ ¢ƻǇ !ǇǇΗ LǘΩǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŜŀǊƴ ƳƻǊŜ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŦƻǊ bƻǊǊƛǎ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ 
be used all year!!www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp

Kroger Community Rewards ProgramςDid you know you can help 
earn money for Norris Elementary just by shopping at Kroger?To get 
started, gohereand enter your Kroger Plus card number.Use organization 
ŎƻŘŜ рспнс ǘƻ ƭƛƴƪ ǘƻ bƻǊǊƛǎ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅΦ hƴŎŜ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ŜƴǊƻƭƭŜŘΣ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ŜŀǊƴ 
rewards for our school everytime you shop and use your Kroger Plus card.
*If you linked your Kroger card last year, still go to the link to re-enroll your 
card and start earning rewards for the new school year.

ShoparooςJoinShoparootoday to earn money for Norris 
Elementary School!! Snap pictures of your receipts from any store, big 
or small, that sells grocery items to earn RooPoints for Norris 
Elementary. RooPoints will turn into CASH DONATIONS from 
Shoparoo! Download the free Shoparooapp for iPhone and Android 
devices and start turning your shopping receipts into donations for 
Norris today!

AmazonSmileis a simple and automatic way for you to support 
Norris Elementary PTA every time you shop, at no cost to you. 
When you shop atsmile.amazon.comΣ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ŦƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŀŎǘ ǎŀƳŜ 
low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience 
asAmazon.com, with the added bonus that Amazon will donate 
0.5% of your purchase price to our school!On your first visit to 
AmazonSmileΣ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ άbƻǊǊƛǎ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ t¢!έ όƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ 
ƛƴ άaŎYƛƴƴŜȅ ¢·έύ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎΦAmazonSmilewill 
remember your selection, and then every eligible purchase you 
make at smile.amazon.com will result in a donation to Norris!

http://www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp
http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
http://amazon.com/


PTA Roster 2017-2018

Position Name Email
Principal Loryn Tobey TobeyL@friscoisd.org

Assistant Principal Michelle Snyder snyderm@friscoisd.org

Officers

President April Tate president@norrispta.org

1st VP Programs Ashley Ohrt programs@norrispta.org

2nd VP Fundraising   Tiffany Ryan fundraising@norrispta.org

3rd VP Membership Simran Bhindi membership@norrispta.org

Secretary Nikita Bansal secretary@norrispta.org

Treasurer Lisa Giseburt treasurer@norrispta.org

Board Members

Book Fair Sarah Davis bookfair@norrispta.org

Communications Jennifer Alameda jkalameda@gmail.com

Community Partners Ashley Hale hale.ashley@gmail.com

Council Delegate Laura Rose laurarosepta@gmail.com

Directory Melissa McReynolds melissa.mcreynolds@gmail.com

Healthy Lifestyles Ashley Green alw8734@yahoo.com

Historian Su Nam kisong@gmail.com

Hospitality Lisa Tomlinson lisakate1978@yahoo.com

Room Parent Coordinator Dana Duttarer roomparentchair@norrispta.org

SAGE Shobana Krishnan Shobikris@gmail.com

Spirit Store Annika Gentles hagstromal@aol.com

Spring Carnival Tania Bailey tbailey820@yahoo.com

Teacher Representative Allena Falbo

Thursday Folders Kellie Lowe klowe@swbell.net

Volunteer Coordinator Melissa Weyer Melissa.weyer@yahoo.com

Watch D.O.G.S Floyd Lambert floydlambert@me.com

Work Room/Office Aide Misti Stull mstull@freedomfleetsales.com
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